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Open Evening! 
Tuesday 27th November 

For parents of Nursery children beginning school in 

September 2019. 

 

Please join us to have a look around our wonderful school. 

There will be chance for you to be taken on a tour of our 

site as well as a fantastic opportunity to meet our Early 

Years team and the school staff. 

 

A separate open evening will be held on Friday 11th 

January 2019 from 4pm until 5pm to give Nursery pupils 

the opportunity to come and explore. 

Coxhoe Primary School 

Cornforth Lane 

Coxhoe 

DH64EJ 

0191 3770294 

‘I value the leadership, inclusivity,  

encouragement and communication 

within the school.. I feel my child 

matters and has opportunities to  

develop to reach her full potential.’ 


